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April 30, 2020 

James Williams 
Project Manager 
Granite Construction Company 
715 Comstock Street 
Santa Clara, CA 95124 

Subject: Canoas Creek Rodent Damage Repair Project, Nightingale Dr. to Hillsdale Ave., 
Contract No. C0612, Project No. 30114002  
Establishment Maintenance Phase Project Completion  

Dear Mr. Williams: 

The Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water) is in receipt of Granite Construction Company’s 
Project Completion Certification dated April 27, 2020 for the Plant Establishment Phase of the Project.  
All work has been completed as attested to by Valley Water staff and all required closeout documents 
have been received. 

This correspondence services as the Project Completion letter per Article 21.01.05. Project 
Completion of the contract specifications.  In accordance with Article 21.01.06. Acceptance of Work 
I will recommend that the Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept the Plant Establishment 
Phase portion of the work of this contract. 

Questions related to this matter can be directed to me at (408) 630-3092, or by email at 
asaini@valleywater.org. 

Sincerely, 

Timothy M. Bramer, P.E. 
Construction Manager 
Construction Services Unit 

cc: R. Narsim, K. Nawbatt, A. Saini, Contract File
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